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Across

1 Grand age for a 21 
(4)

3 21 this,like Muffin 
perhaps (4)

6 Somehow in 
practise, it's not in to 
win the race (5)

10 A girl gets more 
upset - what a mess 
(9)

11 Overladen beast? 
(5)

12 Endless dairy 
drink may be terminal 
(7)

13 Where Eastenders 
are said to  vanish 
when they start going 
bald (4,3)

14 Look over film (4)

16 Hapless graduate 
(not doctor) is kind of 
3 (6)

18 Eat-out with 21 -
part of China (3)

21 Vessel first 
created using papyrus 
(3)

22 Rick identifies 
common bird -
including redstart (6)

23 Even spare army 
bits get used in 
carriage (4)

25 Plant a seed we 
scattered (7)

27 Used to eat 
battered and fried (7)

29 A bit of a fiendish 
Arena clue (5)

30 Phone message 
from Alice, starts off 
my violent 
indignation (9)

31 Toadies don't start 
to create thoughts (5)

32 Get rid of rake's 
home (4)

33 When Frog is 
endlessly brave? (4)

Down

1 Old criteria, top 
gentlemen's form (9)

2 Drink up, real good 
inside (5)

4 Re-dial for military 
manoeuvre (5-4)

5 Happening to be 
part of seventeen (5)

6 I rose with 21 that's 
cherished (8)

7 Type involved in 
rat-race after church 
(9)

8 Best clubman could 
get this 21 (5)

9 This has a moat, 
containing islands (5)

15 Pleased with an 
organised walk by the 
seaside (9)

17 Kinky Essex vice , 
that's OTT (9)

19 Gun , aimed 
outside, gets bad old 
animal (9)

20   Footballer's get  
little scotch, during 
press negotiation (8)

24 Copper got 
flushed but altogether 
better (5)

25 Fish, part of meal 
prepared by Jesus 
himself (5)

26 Viaducts cut off 
,with diversion for 
sporting 21 (5)

28 Remove from 
paper,as explained (5)


